Building Rep Elections

Everything you need to know.

Q: How many building reps are at each site?

A: Every site should have 3 representatives: Main Rep, Secondary Rep, and a PSRP Rep.

Q: What is a PSRP rep?

A: A PSRP rep is a “Paraprofessional and/or School Related Personnel” rep. Therefore, any
union member who is not a teacher would qualify for a PSRP Rep.

Q: How long do | have to be a member of the Federation to qualify to be a rep?

A: Any union member in good standing for at least 90 days can qualify to be a rep.

Q: Who can nominate a rep?

A: Any union member in good standing can nominate someone to be a rep. You can even
nominate yourself.

Q: What are the responsibilities of the building rep?

A: Building representatives are the Federation’s agents in the buildings. This means that you
would be the person that employees come to with questions and you would refer to the
contract language to see the language regarding the contract. Additionally, if you determine
that there is a contract violation, you would be expected to go to administration and try to
resolve the issue at the building level before bringing it to us. We are always here for guidance
and advice during the process.

Q: Will there be a training to help me understand what to do?

A: We will have a building rep training during the summer. It is tentatively scheduled for June
21, 2022. The time and location will be released at a later date.




